
 

Week of Respect  
October 7-11, 2019 

 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians,  
 
All Warren schools will celebrate “Week of Respect” next week to promote 
good character and a positive school culture. Along with our spirit days, our 
school counselor​, Ms. Pranzo ​will be visiting every classroom talking about 
respect in our school and how we can demonstrate respect towards our 
families, peers and community.​ ​These lessons are part of our character 
education curriculum and focus on Woodland’s Anti-Bullying Rules, which are 
as follows: 
 
Woodland’s Anti-Bullying Rules: 

1.       We will not bully others. 

2.       We will try to help students who are bullied. 

3.       We will try to include students who are left out. 

4.       If we know that somebody is being bullied, we will tell an adult at school 
and an adult at home. 

 
On Thursday, October 10th students will be participating in Mix it Up Day 
during lunch, where students will have an opportunity to meet new friends and 
make connections. The attached flyer highlights our theme days. ​ Please 
encourage your child to participate and emphasize each theme. Feel free to use 
these messages to spark family conversations by asking, ​“What does ​respect 
mean to you?” 
 
Thank you for your support! 
 
 
 

Mr. Jeffrey Heaney                    114 Stirling Road,  Warren, NJ  07059 
Principal – Woodland School   (908) 753-5300 
  


